
National Pet Month 2013 

National Pet Month runs from 1
st
 April to 6

th
 May 2013. The theme this year is “Your pets 

and you - companions for life”. The practice is offering half price microchipping throughout 

the month. Microchips are inserted under the skin of your pet and carry a unique 

identification number. If your pet is lost the number can be traced to you via a nationwide 

database. It is good time to consider microchipping as it will be compulsory for all dogs to 

microchipped from 2016. 

We are also running a photographic competition during the month with the same theme – 

“Your pets and you - companions for life”. Please drop entries into the practice. 


